
 
 

NOTICE OF  
PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 

2023 SCHEDULE OF VALUES, STANDARDS, 
AND RULES 

 
This notice is given in accordance with  

N.C.G.S. 105-317 
 

The proposed schedule of values, standards, and rules to be used for the 
2023 tax reappraisal of real property in Macon County has been submitted 
to the Macon County Board of Commissioners.  These schedules, 
standards, and rules are available for public inspection on the county’s 
website at https://maconnc.org/Tax.html  and in the Macon County Tax 
Administrator’s office at 5 West Main St. Annex building during business 
hours of 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.  
The public hearing on the proposed schedules, standards, and rules will be 
held on Tuesday September 13, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in the Commissioners’ 
Boardroom on the third floor of the Macon County Courthouse.  
 
 
Derek Roland 
County Manager  
Ex Officio Clerk to the Board of Commissioners 


